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The WVSSAMT Mountaineer Med Line is published twice a year.  It is sent to all state 

members, National Board Members, and Editors to inform them of our state society and 

upcoming events.  Any article appearing in the newsletter represents the opinion of the 

author and is not necessarily the WVSSAMT unless the article is so designated . 
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A word from your Presidenté.. 

 

What a great spring meeting we had!!  Our spring scientific and business meeting was held on Saturday, April 13
th
 

at the North Central Advanced Technical Center (Pierpont Technical College) in Fairmont.  Our speaker lineup 
was awesome, with topics covering ECGs, Transfusion Reactions, Mitral Valve Replacements with a Clinical Trial 
Device, Ethical Issues with Accessibility to Rural Healthcare, and Legislative Issues affecting the Clinical Labora-
tory.  I received several comments on the quality of the sessions this year.  If you werenôt able to make it this year, 
plan NOW to attend next yearôs meeting ï you wonôt be disappointed! 

The AMT National Convention will be held July 1-5, 2019 at the Hilton Chicago, Chicago, IL.  Room rates are $129 
+ tax single/double occupancy.  If you are planning to attend AND have attended a WVSSAMT business meeting 
in the past year, contact me at wvssamt@gmail.com to serve as a delegate to the AMT National Business meet-
ing.  The AMT National Convention offers educational sessions for laboratory personnel, medical assistants, and 
other allied health professionals, so there is something for everyone.  The networking and comradery is second to 
none, and you will meet people from all over the United States and Caribbean who face the same challenges as 
you in your workplace. If you havenôt attended a National Convention with AMT, make THIS year YOUR year to 
attend! 
Wishing everyone a nice summer ï thank you for the opportunity to serve as your President. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Crigler, MT(AMT) 

WVSSAMT President 

mailto:wvssamt@gmail.com
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Warm greetings to Everyone.   

Congratulations, Diane Powell, Director (AMT).   She has retired after completing 23 years as an AMT 

staff overseeing publications and annual meetings.   

Salutations to the Officers of the AMT Board of Directors: 

President:  Jeannette Hobson, RMA, RPT, CMAS, AHI 

Vice President:  Christopher Seay, MT 

Secretary:  Deborah Westervelt, RMA, COLT 

Treasurer:  Ken Hawker, MT 

 

For meeting updates, click onto the AMT website and check the State Society website, newsletter or email 

blasts announcements. Members enter onto your digital calendar the date, time, and place of the State Soci-

ety Meetings and the AMT Convention.   

Attend and participate in your state society meetings.   Learn about your state officers, board members, and 

the various committees.  At the AMT convention participate in the committees, attend various events, and 

meet follow members.  The educational programs offer a selection of topics to earn continue education 

points to maintain certification.  The meetings offer an opportunity to network with the best and brightest 

allied health professionals. 

The 81st AMT Educational Program and National Meeting, July 1- 5, 2019 in Chicago, IL; the ñWindy 

City", at the Chicago Hilton Hotel.   A preliminary educational program will be available April.   The May 

1stearly bird registration and the link for the hotel reservation is available on the AMT website. This year, I 

wonder who takes home the state society gift basket or gift card at the AMT Welcome Party raffle draw-

ing!   

State Society Delegate should be a member in good standing, is up to date in renewal dues, and if required 

to; has completed the CCP requirements.   Remember to record continued education points using AMTrax 

on the website.    Be ready for that possible surprise Audit. 

A full day Leadership Training will be included in the AMT Educational Program for Friday.    All mem-

bers are invited to attend.   Although CE points will not be granted, the sessions will be an enjoyable learn-

ing experience with power point presentations and games.  However, only the delegate members attending 

the leadership training sessions will receive reimbursement for the Friday. 

In 2020 the 82nd AMT Educational Program and National Meeting will be held at Albuquerque, New Mex-

ico. 

Step up and be involved, attend the state society meetings and the AMT Convention. 

Best regards, 

Ivette Rivera, RMA. AHI. RPT (AMT) 

Eastern District Councillor 
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Editorõs Message 

Spring I have missed you!!  

It wasnõt a bad winter, but 

to see the trees green up 

and to smell the blossoms 

is something I wait for.  I 

haven't seen many of you 

for a while, but to hope to 

hear from you.  If any of 

you have anything that you 

would like to add to the 

fall newsletter, contact me 

by email.  Hope everyone 

has a great summer.  See 

you in the fall.      Lisa 


